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PLAY Cedar River Park  
"Rounding 3rd and heading for home"

Waverly's new baseball and softball facility is
almost complete! The final phase of the project

will include dugouts, restrooms, concessions
and an inclusive playground. 

The City of Waverly and the Cedar River Park
committee are extremely grateful for the

collaborations with many generous donors in
and around Waverly that have helped bring

this project to fruition. 
Donations are still needed and welcome as we

see this project to its finish.  The final
donations will go towards dugouts, bathrooms,

and concessions.
To help get us closer to kids playing on the

fields, donations can be made at 

www.cedarriverpark.comPlaces to Play
C H E C K  T H E  Q R  C O D E  F O R

O T H E R  G R E A T

REMINDER!
NO PUBLIC PICKING at the

Waverly Community Gardens. 
All produce is donated to the

Northeast Iowa Food Bank
THANK YOU!

http://www.waverlyia.com/events


Jerry and his wife Kathy moved to Waverly from Cedar Falls in 2009.
He is retired after working with GE for 40 years. They have two

children, three grand children, and a fourth on the way. Jerry has
served as a member of the Golf Commission since 2019. His favorite
aspect on the Commission is reviewing and discussing the budget.
"Staff does an incredible job of balancing the needs of the course and

reacting in a financially responsible way," he says. He also enjoys
working with and getting aquatinted with an incredible team, which

includes commission members, City, Golf Course and Pro Shop staff. 
In the future, Jerry looks forward to conversations on the possibility

of a learning center and additional golf amenities as part of the
Memorial Park redesign process. He would also like to see the goal

achieved with the tree replacement program. 
Jerry enjoys golfing, biking, kayaking, tinkering in his shop and the

Hawkeyes. His favorite places in Waverly are the Golf Course and the
great parks we have. 

Thank you Jerry for your commitment to the Waverly Golf Course!

Waverly Rugby Field Goal Posts
Get New Paint Thanks to a Grant

from Paint Iowa Beautiful
Diamond Vogel Paint sponsors the “Paint Iowa
Beautiful” grant each year. The Waverly Leisure
Services Parks department received a grant this
year for painting the Waverly Rugby Field Goal

Posts. The photos are of the goal posts before and
after the fresh coat of paint.

We are grateful for grant programs such as this
from Diamond Vogel to help complete projects

within the City of Waverly. 
 

FAQ: Why don't we mow
waterways in Waverly?

MEET JERRY HANKNER

The City of Waverly Vegetation Management Department
works hard to make the best decisions possible for areas we

care for. According to Iowa State University suggestions of
waterway care, we  treat for noxious weeds throughout the

growing season and will either mow  or burn these areas one
time each year, in the fall or spring.

This helps slow down the flow of water and also provides the
opportunity for natural prairie growth and habitats. Thank

you for your understanding. 

As we finish up another great
season at the Waverly Pool, we

would like to thank all of the
patrons that came out to enjoy the

water with us this summer.
Sunday, August 14th will be the last

day of the 2022 pool season. The
pool will be open regular hours

through that day. 


